
Bristol Park Board Meeting March 8, 2018 

 
Where:  Brian’s house @ 7pm 

Attendees:  Brian, Myrt, Katie, Mike, Lynn, Anita, Andy, Lucia, Officer Lozano 

 

 

Agenda 

 
 KCPD CIO Officer – Lynn 

 Officer John Lozano is Bristol’s new Community Interaction Officer.  He reviewed 

several complaints he received from residents and how he addressed them. 

 Recommended we join the Northland Neighborhoods association. 

 Introduced program where residents can register their exterior cameras to help with crime 

investigations. 

 

 Financial Update - Myrt 

 Myrt distributed unpaid dues list and P/L. 

 

 Architectural Update - Lynn 

 Reviewed various complaints received from residents. 

 

 Other Topics 

 Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 


